
 

 

5th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Day for Cultural Diversity 
 
As you will already be aware from a previous letter, on Friday 19th May we will be celebrating 

World Day for Cultural Diversity. On the day we will be welcoming our fantastic parent 

volunteers into class so that the children can learn about the wonderful range of languages and 

cultures we have among the Oswald Road community.  

 

We will be concluding our celebrations by welcoming all parents and carers into class from 

2:30pm-3:30pm on Friday 19th May (apart from Nursery, who will be coming in the 

following week for their Stay & Play), where we will be sharing details of all the exciting things 

we have learnt as part of World Day for Cultural Diversity. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

EAL (English as an Additional Language) & Parental Links Teams 


